
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 2/15/2012 8:08:16 AM 
To: 'joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov' (joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Disconnection PD? 

Joan ™ 

Redacted from our Customer Care group and I would like to meet with Sepideh on the 
disconnections PD. Would Tuesday the 21st of Feb after 330p work? If not, how about any 
time on Monday the 27th? 

Thank you! 

yours, 

sid 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 08:01 PM 
To: 'sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov' <sepideh.khosrowjah@cpue.ca.gov>; 
'joan.dahigren@cpuc.ca.gov' <joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Disconnection PD? 

Terrific, thanks, I will connect with Joan in the morning, 

yours, 

sid 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh [mailto:sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 07:48 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney; Dahlgren, Joan <joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Disconnection PD? 

Yes, we have time to meet. 
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From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 07:44 PM 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh; Dahigren, Joan 
Subject: Re: Disconnection PD? 

Sepideh ™ 

Do we have to meet tomorrow, or will this one be held? Thanks again! 

yours, 

sid 

Do I seem terse? Blame the thumb keyboard. 

From: Khosrowjah, Sepideh [mailto:sepideh.khosrowjah@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 07:35 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney; Dahigren, Joan <joan.dahlgren@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: Re: Disconnection PD? 

Hi Sid, 
I would be happy to talk to you. Please work with Joan to schedule a meeting. 
Thanks 
Sepideh 

From: Dietz, Sidney [mailto:SBD4@pge.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, February 14, 2012 09:36 AM 
To: Khosrowjah, Sepideh 
Subject: Disconnection PD? 

Sepideh -

Good morning! 

I am wondering - is this PD is going out on Thursday? I'd like to speak to you about the self-
certification change, which was a surprise to me. Could you give me a call at 415 973-5921? 

yours, 

sid 
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